Dear Parents and Carers,

This is just a reminder of what your child needs for our trip to Playdale Farm on Wednesday 8"

May:

Waterproof jacket

Sunhat

Suitable footwear

School cardigan/ jumper

Optional non-school uniform but please make sure your child brings their school
jumper/cardigan.

Please can you also make sure your child has had sun cream already applied to them before they

come to school in the morning.

Drinks and a packed lunch will be provided for all children unless opted otherwise.

Kind regards,

The Foundation Class Team



